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Monica Chenault

From: Eric Green
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 5:27 PM
To: Monica Chenault
Subject: Fw: Consideration of Moratorium

 
 
Eric Green 
Town of Alpine Mayor 
  

From: Laurel Hammer <lhammer979@icloud.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 5:16 PM 
To: Eric Green <mayor@alpinewy.gov> 
Subject: Consideration of Moratorium  
  
Hello Mayor Green,  
 
Thank you to you and the council members for all the work you do for the town of Alpine and its 
community.   
 
I heard of the consideration around a moratorium on currently proposed development, annexations and 
building.  My husband and I agree this temporary pause, along with updating the town’s Master plan, 
would ensure diligence, analysis and thought is put into all types of efforts and will further support future 
development, including necessary infrastructure.  To add, we certainly support having a school in the 
Alpine community, and we also support the Airpark and the economic support it provides. 
 
Together we have an opportunity to ensure our town remains prosperous, as well as beautiful and well-
planned, which will better serve our community and tourism. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Very best regards, 
Laurel Hammer and Chris Bissener 
 
 

Sent from my iPad 
 


